
Good Morning Council,

My name is Eddie Gonzalez President of the Empire League. We are a developmental 
Baseball league designed to give kids out of college the preparation and guidance to pursue a 
professional baseball career. We are not a collegiate league, we are an independent league that 
provides opportunities for young men in the region to pursue a Baseball dream.

We have expanded to 6 Teams as a league and are currently in the process of finding a final 
location. We are interested in making Concord NH a town with an Empire League team. It 
seems to have the correct necessary attributes and Stadium to experiment and determine if 
this could be a great location for a New Hampshire team.

We are interested in a business leasing agreement. The season is only 60 days long over the 
summer months from June 15 to August 15th.

We only need the stadium for 24-26 days if Available. Only 4-5 days in a row on two weeks 
each month. A visiting team would come in spend 5 nights in town and play on 4-5 days there 
vs the New Hampshire team.

Our intentions are not to step on any programs toes, we don’t want to conflict with other 
organizations, we simply placed a request of interest in bringing a team to Concord NH, if it’s 
possible and field rental is available for the pricing we were given by Parks Department.
I look forward to hearing from someone on this interest for a Baseball team. 

Thank You!

Sincerely,

Eddie Gonzalez | CEO of Empire League
eddieg@empireproleague.com
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